
The following resolutions for ballot measures should be voted on individually by each precinct. 
 
 
Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 
BE IT RESOLVED: 

The election must take place only on the date set forth in the Constitution. 

For __________ Against __________  ______________________________________________ 

  PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 

-------- 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

All voters must show a valid state issued picture ID 

For __________ Against __________  ______________________________________________ 

       PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 

 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

Mail-in ballots must be abolished unless they are military ballots 

For __________ Against __________  _______________________________________________ 

       PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 



 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  

other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

Any election using electronic means must be subject to a full forensic analysis 

For __________ Against __________  _______________________________________________ 

  PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

All county voter rolls must be considered the primary validating source and must be cleaned and 
updated 90 days prior to any election. 

For __________ Against __________  _______________________________________________ 

       PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 

 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

Elimination of automatic voter registration. 

For __________ Against __________  _______________________________________________ 

 PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

  



 

 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

A return to in-person paper ballot voting. 

For __________ Against __________  _______________________________________________ 

  PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 

 

Colorado is NOT the “Gold Standard” of election processes and should not be recognized as such by any  
other state as a model or standard that should be followed. 
 
Whereas: Every legal individual's vote should be counted. Whereas: Elections are for the people, and  
this should be reflected by having full transparency in every election. Whereas: The people should have  
confidence in their local and state-wide election process. Whereas: Candidates on every level are  
entitled to a fairly run election process. 
 

BE IT RESOLVED: 

All tabulation machines must be contained in Faraday Cages (enclosure used to block  

electromagnetic fields to prevent tampering). 

For __________ Against __________  ________________________________________________ 

       PCP Signature & Precinct Number 

 


